
General Meeting 4/15/2014 
  
Meeting opened with Player and Pledge  
  
Minutes read and approved from previous meeting. 
  
Roll call taken 
  
Treasurer’s Report: No Deposits 
                                  
                                     
Financial Secretary Report: 155 Members 
                                                  21 members need to pay dues 
yet for 2014 
                                                  2 Transfers  out 
                                                  Membership goal need 14 for 
the year 
                                                   Insurance need 6 for year 
                                                   Have 4 form 100’s to 
schedule degree for.[ June] 
  
Next Recruitment Blitz is September/October 
  
The requested report for the Archives  was submitted to Sarah Grentz 
An Email of this report to be forwarded to Pat Byrnes for distribution  
Special flyer approved to run in the Bulletin. 
  
Tentative Date for Mass for Living and Deceased is 10/26/2014 
  
First and second degree May 4 at St. Rose School in Thomasville at 1:30 
Next 4th degree is April 12, 2014 at Grantville--- Date not confirmed yet 
  
Fundraisers : 
Shirts $28.00      Hats $15.00  See Bob Fedroff 
Arc : Saturday 5/3 at Sam’s Club  9:00 to 2:00 
          Friday  5/9 at Sam’s Club  6:00 to 8:30----------- See Chuck 
Krause---843-8188 
Chicken BBQ on May 10 --- Tickets $8.00---George Burke 246-6510 
           Needs help with Mass sales April 26-27  & May 3-4---Help with your 
Mass 
200 club will start July. Tickets will sell in June ----------Bob Fedroff--- 
487-0014 
Church Carnival Tuesday 6/10- thru Saturday 6/14---- Help needed for Raffle 
Booth 
Yard Sale August 30. More details coming--- Bill Schreiber chair 
Car Show and Chicken BBQ ---- Bill Screiber & George Burke 
             Help on the  Planning Committee --- Call Bill Schreiber--- 840-
8242 
Golf Outing on Saturday 10/4--- Location TBD yet 
            Jim Lyter- 818-1085  or  DJ  Corbett   757-9017 
  
The May 20 general Meeting will be our Annual Dinner Meeting.  $10.00 Per 
Member 
            Reservations Wayne Kurek—7757-7129  by May 11th. And Paid in 
Advance 
            Dinner will start at 6:00  
            No Rosary that evening 



  
The Committee for the Men’s Spiritual Retreat met with FR. Louis to discuss 
the event. 
        Unable this year because of prior commitments 
       Will help next year with enough notice 
  
State Convention May 2-3-4 at Valley Forge 
          Paul Shellenberger—Bob Fedroff – Bill Schreiber will be attending 
  
Preparation for Roses for Mother’s Day will be May 10--- Contact Lou Cedrone 
–891-4734 if you can help 
           Distribution help is also needed for the weekend Masses 
--- 
Newsletter  will be out for May-June on schedule 
  
Next General Meeting May 20.  
Officers meeting May 4 
Next District Meeting 4/28 @ St. Joseph @ 7:00 
  
Adoration Closed April 19 for Easter 
            4/26---Bert Grentz 
            5/3-----Jim Boyle 
           5/10---Pat Workinger 
           5/17----Jaroslam  Smolinski 
  
Baptism : 4/20 ---Chris Walsh 
                   5/4-----Charlie Krause 
                   5/18---Shay Cole 
  
Ken Witmer  50/50 winner 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 8:00  
  
Respectfully submitted 
Pat Workinger 
  
  
   
 


